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Convent Drive
Parents and carers, we desperately

need your help.

The number of vehicles on Convent

Drive at drop-off and pick-up times is

simply unsustainable and we fear

someone will get injured.

Please help us by:

• Parking in Scotlands Car Park and

walking – it only takes 5 minutes.

• Respecting our neighbours by not

blocking driveways or pavements.

• Following the one-way system

when walking – COVID has not

gone away.

Thank you.

LOROS Fundraising Update
We hope all of the children are getting on

well with collecting their sponsorship

money for the LOROS space-themed

obstacle course!

We are asking children to collect a

minimum of £5 to take part – there is, of

course, no maximum! Our target is to

raise £1000 to support the amazing work

that LOROS do.

All money must be paid in by ParentPay

by Friday 7th May. Please do not send

any cash into school as we cannot accept

it.

Meanwhile, our rocket design has been

finalised and children will begin to

decorate it next week, supported by Mrs

Redfern and Mrs Weryk. We can’t wait to

see the finished artwork!

Bank Holiday
A quick reminder that Monday 3rd May

is a Bank Holiday so St Clare’s is closed

to all pupils. Let’s hope it is sunny and

warm!

We look forward to welcoming

everyone back on Tuesday 4th May.
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…because every child of God is able to defeat the world. And we win the victory 

over the world by means of our faith.
1 John 5:4

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Monday 3rd

May

Bank Holiday

School Closed

Friday 21st

May

Pentecost Liturgy 

1:15pm

Monday 24th

May
Sports Day

Thursday 

27th May

Sports Day 

(Back up in case of rain)

Friday 28th

May

School closes for half 

term

EYFS Jessica

Year 1 Tobias

Year 2 Cayden

Year 3 Skylar

Year 4 Luis

Year 5 Marcy

Year 6 Jayden

After School Sports Clubs
We have now received the go ahead

to offer After School Sports Clubs!

Look out for a letter from Mr Mitchell

detailing dates, times and prices. This

is a great opportunity to make up for

some of the activity children missed

out on during lockdown. Book early

to avoid disappointment!

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 23/4/21 97.4%

Top Classes

1st Year 3 – 99.3%

= EYFS – 99.3%

3rd Year 6 – 99.1% 

Follow us on Twitter

@StClaresPrimar1


